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BRITISH EMBASSY, 
WASHINGTON, D. C., 

October 11th, 1959 
No. 481 

Sir , 
I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt 

M of your note No. 579,6 L 8/382 of the 6th October 
/ and to thank you for so kindly Informing me of the 

view taken by the United States Government of the 
interpretation of Article 1 (2) of the Convention 
for the Unification of Certain Rules Relating to 
International Transportation by Air , signed at 
Warsaw on the 12th October, 1929. I am forwarding 
a copy of your note to His Majesty's Principal 
Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs. 

I have the honour to be, 
with the highest consideration, 

Sir, 
Your most obedient, 

humble servant, 

(S00) LOTHIAN 

The Honourable 
Cordell Hull, 

Secretary of State of the United states, 
Washington, D. C. 
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